
Lockport  Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week  24  January 20—24, 2025 
 
Arctic Animals 

Simple subtraction 
 
Telling time by half hour 

 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
This week the children 
are going to learn 
about arctic animals.  
We will learn what it 
means to hibernate and 
which animals do so.  
There are plenty of 
books, pictures and fun 
facts to be shared 
pertaining to arctic 
animals. 
 
The class has been 
doing a great job on 
reading and spelling 
CVC words.   Please 
practice at home.  
Lastly, new blends will 
be introduced. 

CONCEPT: 
 
Concept time will be a 
lot of fun this week as 
the children take part 
in hands-on science 
experiments.  There 
will be an arctic 
animal rescue 
experiment as well as 
an experiment on how 
arctic animals stay 
warm.  As always, the 
children will get to 
work off the shelves.  
Simple subtraction 
jobs will be added.  
We will practice 
addition and learn to 
count by 2’s. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
During craft and 
writing this week we 
will create an adorable 
penguin craft.  We 
may make igloos out 
of marshmallows too. 
We will work on 
plenty of readiness 
papers, making sure 
that we take our time 
and do neat work.  We 
will also start whole 
group writing this 
week.  

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
On Monday, the 
children will 
celebrate Dr. Martin 
Luther King Day. 
 
 
We do go outside 
occasionally in the 
snow.  Please make 
sure your child has 
the appropriate 
outside gear. 
 
 
Open registration has 
begun for summer 
camp and  the 2025 
school year.  Pay fall 
registration fee by 
Feb. 15 and receive 
1/2 off. 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Stay Warm!! 
 

Miss Riley 


